NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO. 1064

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 05 MAY 2017   
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 15)
Mrs K Jooste (DA) to ask the Minister of Health:
Whether the completion of the Kimberley Mental Hospital is his department’s priority; if not, why not; if so, (a) how much has been made available by his department for this project and (b) whether the amount made available is the actual budget for the complete cost of the hospital?
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REPLY:

(a) Kimberley Mental hospital project is a priority to National and Provincial department of Health. In 2017/18 financial year the department put aside R279, 7735, 062 million from Health Facility Revitalisation Grant. 

(b) The budget indicated in (a) will take the project to practical completion which is expected to be reach in November 2017.


END.
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